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NOTICE OF MULTI DISTRICT MEETING 

Please be advised that the Board of Trustees of the Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service shall hold a joint meeting 

between Davis, Dakota, and Rock City October 1, 2019 at 7:15 P.M. to discuss possible referendum and funding options 

for Tri-District Ambulance at the Tri-District Ambulance building located at the corner of Hwy 75 and Main St. in Rock 

City, IL. 61070   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            AGENAGENAGENAGENDADADADA    

Review and discuss Intergovernmental agreement between Davis, Dakota, and Rock City fire districts. 

Discuss funding options and possible referendum November 2020. 

Public Comment 

Adjournment 

 

 

    


